
 

 

 

 

Thursday 14th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

RE: Visit to Warner Studios (Harry Potter World) – Monday 17th June 2024 

As part of our learning, we are delighted to be taking our wonderful Year 6s to visit the 
Warner Studios - Harry Potter Tour in Watford, London. 

Warner Studios affords our pupils an opportunity to walk in the footsteps of Harry Potter 
and explore the wonders of the Wizarding World. They will view the breath-taking sets 
from the film - stepping into the Great Hall, Forbidden Forest and Diagon Alley; explore 
the collection of beautifully crafted props and discover the artistry in every stitch of the 
costumes worn at Hogwarts. 

The visit will leave at 8.30 and return at 4pm. Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch. A 
more detailed itinerary will be published before the trip departs. 

If you wish your child to take part in the visit please can you complete the Google 
Consent Form via the link below by Friday 26th April 2024. 

Please click here 

The total cost of the trip including coach fare, insurance and entry will be £35. Please 
can this be made via Parentmail by Friday 26th April 2024. 

We look forward to having all our children join us for this exciting experience. 

Kind regards 

Mr Gotham 

Year 6 teacher, Assistant Principal & trip leader 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScCN4VJwkeOYjbRMAQT9pf-2YY7yN0Xayto9Fzde7Ew3MFNQw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScCN4VJwkeOYjbRMAQT9pf-2YY7yN0Xayto9Fzde7Ew3MFNQw/viewform?usp=sf_link

